
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DEPARTMENT OF RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

(Board of Supervisors) 
 

The County of Solano does not discriminate against persons with disabilities and is an accessible facility. If you wish to attend 
this meeting and you will require assistance to participate, please contact Jamielynne Harrison, Department of Resource 
Management at 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield, CA (707) 784-6765 at least 24 hours in advance of the event to make 
reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting.  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Solano County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider Lot 
Line Adjustment Application LLA-19-09 of Harold Novotny and Frank Vezer to reconfigure the common 
property line between two adjacent lots located at 5404 Williams Road, 2.5 miles northwest of the City of 
Fairfield; Assessor’s Parcel Nos. 0149-090-210 and 23 AND Amend Agricultural Preserve No. 475 by 
rescinding Land Conservation Contract Nos. 1376 and 1377 and approving two replacement contracts; 
Land Conservation Contract No. 1378 of Frank Vezer and Land Conservation Contract No. 1379 of 
Harold Novotny. The project is determined to be exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act 
pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 21080 (b)(1). 
 
If you challenge the proposed consideration in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you 
or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence 
delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public hearing.  
 
Any person wishing to comment on the project and/or review the information contained within the project 
file may do so at the Solano County Department of Resource Management, Planning Division, County 
Administration Center, 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield. Staff reports are available by 5:00 p.m. the 
Friday prior to the meeting at www.solanocounty.com under Quick Clicks, Board Meetings.  
 
The hearing will be held in the Board of Supervisors' Chambers, County Administration Center, 1st Floor, 
675 Texas Street, Fairfield on Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the 
matter may be heard.  Interested persons may appear and be heard at that time. 
 

 Birgitta Corsello 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 

County of Solano, State of California  
____________________________________________________________________________   

  
Daily Republic - legal ad/one time – Friday, September 18, 2020 
 

http://www.solanocounty.com/

